
 

 

 
 
 

ROHS Compliance Statement 
 

This is an official Alto Products Corp. communication release. 
 

Alto Products Corp. transmission and drive train components 
manufactured products comply with Directive 2011/65/EU of the 
European Parliament and of the Council of 8 June 2011 on the 

restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and 
electronic equipment (“RoHS Directive”). 

 
Alto Products Corp. complies with ROHS requirements. 
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